
From: Linnea Stanton <linnea@aldermanmartin.com> 

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 11:53 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Donation disclosure 

  

  

Hello,  

  

The 47th Ward office is receiving a donation of event space from Farm Bar. The fee for this room is 

typically $500 and it is being waived for a Ward Night Out. The event is on 9/11 from 6-8 pm. Please 

let me know if you have any further questions.  

  

Best,  

Linnea  

Linnea Stanton 

Director of Community Engagement and Operations 

she/her/hers 

47th Ward, City of Chicago | 4243 N. Lincoln Ave.  

773-868-4747 | linnea@aldermanmartin.com  
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